

## **March 2025 Newsletter**

March Birthday's: LaGene Akers,
Jerry Atkinson, Leann Boyd, Jean Einhaus,
Sharon Klein, Judy Quinlivan, Joyce Simcox
Happy Birthday!

**Our Sponsors:** 

United Way of Steele County
Federated Insurance Company
Walmart
#761 Grant
Our Volunteers

GFE's email address is:

<u>Gfeducation123@gmail.com</u>
Website:

www.grandparentsforeducation.org

Cancelling the March board

larch 28 and 31 no school K-12 oril 1 thru 4 no school K-12

## KC Fish Fry

The Knights of Columbus Fish Fry is coming up Friday, April 4 at the KC hall in Owatonna. This is our only fund raiser for the year so we are hopeful that everyone who can will participate in the event if possible. Tickets are \$15 apiece. For those who generously purchased tickets last year I will be sending you tickets again this year; envelopes will be included in this letter so you can send back you check to us. If did not purchase last and want them, please give me a call and I will get them to you. Phone: 507-390-4468

Email: gfeducation123@gmail.com

## Pen Pal Program:

The Pen Pal program is in full swing.
If you are interested for next year, let me know and I will put you on a waiting list.
Please have them contact me at afeducation123@gmail.com or phone: 507-390-4468.

## **Lincoln Volunteer Opportunity**

Lincoln Kindergarten started a program on reading to help students learn to read more easily and quickly. You would be reading one on one with students helping them go through the assignment. Times are between 8:40 and 10:40; choose your time and day or days of the week you would prefer and we will set you up with a teacher and a class. Just let me know when you would like to come and I will be there to help you get comfortable. We are looking for many volunteers to help us out with this project to see how well it works it the school.